
 
June 29th, 2023 

MEMO 

TO:            All Departments, All Tribal Members 

FROM: Office of Emergency Services 

CC:  Tribal Government, Tribal Admin 

RE: Burn Ban 

On June 29th, 2023, Tribal Government made a motion to suspend 

ALL BURNING ON TRIBAL LANDS EFFECTIVE 

IMMEDIATELY. This came from a recommendation from our O.E.S. 

Dept. Due to the current dry and windy weather conditions that we are 

experiencing this year, and the fact that we are having numerous fires 

on Tribal lands, it is in the best interest of all to suspend burning until 

further notice. 

Thank you for your understanding and compliance. 

Respectfully, 

Theresa Laughlin, O.E.S. Director. 


